
From: Augustus, Reginald
To: Naquin, Tyrone
Cc: McKenney, Christepher
Subject: Re: MIT FA Update
Date: Friday, November 16, 2018 11:37:44 AM

Ty,

I have completed my acceptance review of MIT's 2018 Financial Test Certification for its Self-
Guarantee (SG).  No major deficiencies were identified, therefore, MIT's SG submission is
acceptable for a detailed review.  

Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns.

Regards,

Reggie

From: Naquin, Tyrone
Sent: Monday, October 15, 2018 12:21 PM
To: Augustus, Reginald
Subject: RE: MIT FA Update
 
Hopefully you found the MIT FA package on your desk.  I left it there at the end of the
day last Wednesday.  Chris had told me you would be the one to work the review.  I
have been awaiting an EPID to assign to the RWR.  I will likely send the RWR later
today and follow up with the EPID.  I need to get this thing going.  I have docketed the
submittal and I’ll send that along with the RWR.
 
Ty
 
T. D. Naquin, CHP
NMSS/DFCSE/FMB
(301) 415-7352

 

From: Augustus, Reginald 
Sent: Tuesday, October 02, 2018 3:21 PM
To: Naquin, Tyrone <Tyrone.Naquin@nrc.gov>
Subject: RE: MIT FA Update
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Hi Ty,
 
More than likely I will be doing the review.  It’s best to send the request to my
supervisor Chris McKenney who will probably assign it to me.
 
Thanks,
 
Reggie
 

From: Naquin, Tyrone 
Sent: Tuesday, October 02, 2018 3:04 PM
To: Augustus, Reginald <Reginald.Augustus@nrc.gov>
Subject: MIT FA Update
 
Hi Reggie,
I received a call that MIT is sending in their annual financial assurance update.  I’ll
have to process it into ADAMS and put together a work request, but would you be
able to do the review?  I could get this to you next week.  Please let me know. 
Thanks
 
Ty
 
T. D. Naquin, CHP
NMSS/DFCSE/FMB
(301) 415-7352
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